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1300 361 505 

 

To:  Milwaukee Authorised Retail Partners 

Date:  31st January 2024  

Price adjustment 

 
Dear Valued Milwaukee Partners,  

 

Just a reminder that there will be a price adjustment on selected Milwaukee products from the 1st April 

2024, as we have previously communicated. 

 

We invite you to take advantage of the March pricing as orders received after Monday 25th March cannot 

be guaranteed at the current dealer price list. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the Milwaukee brand, we look forward to another incredible year 

creating demand for our products with our users and supporting you, by way of continuous and consistent 

supply of both existing and new Milwaukee products to the market. 

 

Best regards,  

 

 

James Ballantyne 

General Manager –Marketing 
Milwaukee Tools Australia 


